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I urge you to oppose HB 2025. We demand accountability of ODOT.  The 

mismanagement of their funds is obvious to all.  Oregon households are struggling 

with the rate of inflation, water & utility increases, property tax increases, CAT taxes, 

payroll taxes, Tri-met taxes, government fee increases. Also skyrocketing medical 

and auto insurance. Oregon leadership policies have increased the cost of everything 

with zero accountability on where our tax dollars are being spent. We are required to 

live within a budget; our government should as well. Every year there are more and 

more taxes and fees. These fees and taxes are destroying the quality of life in 

Oregon. Over taxation needs to stop in Oregon, this doesn’t benefit the people of this 

State who are working hard just to survive.  Stop punishing the people of this state 

with over regulation & taxation.  

 

Vote NO on HB2025. 


